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Interactive Dialogue on Report of Lao People's Democratic Republic

January 2020
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Lao and thanks the for the UPR National Report presented. 

Serbia welcomes the efforts invested and measures taken on the improvement of the human rights in general. In particular, we commend the measures taken on raising the awareness of the UN human rights standards and relevant training courses organized. 


In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Lao to ratify the Convention against Discrimination in Education.

We wish Lao a successful review process.
